

Lutterworth Beat Newsletter

Issue: September 2025

Meet your team



PS Charlie Davies

PC James Day

PC James Whittaker

PCSO Steve Adams

#YouSaid - What matters to you.

We have listened to you and the concerns you raised and will prioritise the following in October 2025.

Priority 1: Theft

You said: You told us that you were concerned about thefts, this can include shop thefts and vehicle break ins in the area. We will try to prioritise this going forward.

Priority 2: Motor vehicle crime

You Said: you told us that you were concerned about vehicle crime this includes anything from theft of vehicle to theft from vehicle.

Priority 3: Road Safety

You Said: You have told us that road safety is a priority, this includes speeding, dangerous driving, no insurance, no MOT, no tax and more.

#WeDid - What we are doing

As part of our ongoing priorities in Lutterworth, we have been focusing on thefts, vehicle crime, and road safety.

- Thefts: We have carried out targeted patrols around local shops and car parks, identifying and dealing with known offenders. We've also engaged with businesses to provide crime prevention advice and strengthen links with shop staff.
- Vehicle crime: We have increased evening patrols in hotspot areas, spoken to residents about simple security steps they can take to secure there property.
- Road safety: We have conducted speed checks in areas raised by the community and offered visible reassurance patrols around schools at peak times. We continue to work with partners to highlight the dangers of speeding and inconsiderate parking.

Lutterworth Beat Newsletter

Darker Nights Campaign:

Residential burglaries can be deeply upsetting. It can be traumatic to lose valuable and sentimental items from your home and the thought of a stranger invading your property is distressing.

Protect your home against opportunist burglars by remembering to lock up and light up.

These darker evenings can provide the perfect cover for burglars who can easily spot an insecure window or door, or valuable left in plain sight.

Check out our other advice on how to keep your property safe: Keep burglars out of your property | Leicestershire Police (leics.police.uk)

Install strong fences and gates and make sure that they are always locked. Consider adding trellis and spiky plants to the fences to make it difficult for burglars to climb over them.

Consider installing external CCTV cameras or video doorbells. Always lock your windows and doors when you are in and out.

Try to make your house look as occupied as possible when you are not there. Use automatic timer switches to turn lamps on and off sporadically.

Do not leave your house and vehicle keys in the lock or on a side table in view of a window or next to a door. If you wish to obtain a faraday pouch you can visit a police station and ask for a car key pouch.

Check your UPVC or Euro Cylinder door locks to see if they're snap resistant. It should be stamped with a three-star kite mark. For more information on this please visit the Leicestershire Police Website.

Do not leave items in open porches that could be used to enter your home such as curved-handled umbrellas. These items could be used as "fishing" implements to use through a letter box or open window.

If you're going away, cancel newspapers and milk. You could also ask a trusted neighbour or friend to keep an eye on your property and take your post inside.

☐ Use external sensor lights on your driveway / rear garden.

Think about increasing the visibility of the entrances and exits of your home. Consider cutting back and removing large plants and bushes that restrict visibility from the road.

For more information on how to keep your home safe, please visit the Leicestershire Police website.



Lutterworth Beat Newsletter



Lutterworth Beat Team at Careers Fair

Local officers had the pleasure of attending the Careers Fair at Lutterworth College. We spoke with students about what it's like to work in policing, the variety of roles available, and the different pathways into a career with Leicestershire Police.

It was great to see so much interest and to answer some fantastic questions from young people who may be our future officers, staff, and volunteers.

Thank you to Lutterworth College for inviting us – we always value the opportunity to engage with students and the wider community.

Local officers completed more speeding checks and enforcement on Brookfield Way, Lutterworth. Three vehicles were driving in excess of 40MPH which saw the drivers of those vehicles issued with tickets for speeding.

We will continue to complete these checks in line with the road safety priority.

Your Views Survey



Confidence survey.



Upcoming Community Engagements

Please keep an eye on our social media page and the Leicestershire police website for further upcoming events.

Follow our channels for the latest updates



Your local NPA Facebook page



WhatsApp Channel

Neighbourhood Link

Receive more updates



Instagram